
Dear Prof. Meejin Yoon,

Hello, I am Sung Kim at the Department of Architecture of the University of Seoul. I am 

curating the exhibition for the Korean Pavilion this year. Jaehoon LEE told me you will be in 

Venice during the preview period. We would like to invite you to the opening of the Korean 

Pavilion, 3pm in May 26. The reception will be held at Querini Stampalia from 7:30 pm. Our 

theme is “The FAR (Floor Area Ratio) Game: Constraints Sparking Creativity.” Please let us 

know if you can drop by.

Best regards,

Sung Hong KIM


